
Lisgar Elementary School 
 
              Lisgar Lion Families! 

June 2023 
Please note the following and consider subscribing to our website for additional events and dates. 
From the Principal’s Desk… 
 And just like that, it’s June!  I want to take the opportunity to thank the Lisgar community for such a 
wonderful, productive 2023.  I have thoroughly enjoyed getting to know the students, staff and community.  
We have worked hard and have found opportunities for play and celebration.  This time of year is always 
bitter-sweet.  As a school community, we say ‘goodbye and good luck’ to our Grade 8’s, while welcoming our 
newest little members as families prepare to send their Junior Kindergarten’s to school for the first time!  We 
also extend best wishes to the staff that are moving on next year to new adventures; Stephanie Mancini, 
Suzanne Rasmussen, Jade Kolenski, Elizabeth Gehl, Ashley Robinson, Jennifer Witt, Sherri Beckerson and 
Jennifer Smith. All the best and remember, once a Lion, always a Lion! 
Sincerely, 
L. Macnab 
 
Book Fair Update 
A big thank you for your support of the Lisgar Book Fair.  It was a very successful event! Thank you to staff, 
volunteers and our community for their care and support for this event.  We made $2600.  The funds raised 
are going directly into expanding our choices of books in the library through Scholastic. 
 
Pizza Day/Donation 
The students have thoroughly enjoyed the return of pizza day.  Thank you for taking the time to navigate 
school cash online every month to make this run smoothly.  The Pizza Pizza at Fennel and Upper Gage who 
have supplied our pizza this year have generously donated two bicycles and 15 ten-dollar gift cards to show 
their appreciation for our schools’ patronage.  All student’s will be given a ballot, and we will draw for the 
bikes and gift cards when we gather as a full school for our final ROAR assembly on June 20th.  We appreciate 
their thoughtfulness and extend a huge Lion THANK YOU! 
 
Calling All Gardeners 
We have been working hard to care and weed our gardens at school this Spring!  If you have any plants that 
are being split or moved as you tend your flower beds (maybe those quickly growing hosta), we would gladly 
work your donation into our gardens!  Please drop off any plants to the office and we will get them planted. 
 
Class Placement / Teacher information for September 2023  
This year, a School Messenger notification will be shared centrally with all families on Monday, August 28, 
2023. This message will officially inform families that the Parent Portal is open to view classroom teachers, 
timetables, and other important instructions prior to the start of school. This structure is now a Board-wide 
procedure, and Lisgar’s office is available to support the week of August 28th if you require assistance-just give 
us a call. 
 
Wishing you all a safe, fantastic summer and thank you for the continued help and support in making Lisgar 
School a great place to be! 

 


